
Health and Relationships Education Policy 

As you will all know, we have been consulting with parents since the beginning of year about the new Health and 

Relationship Education curriculum that will become statutory in September 2020. As part of our consultation, we have 

held numerous parents workshops, collated the results of online surveys and listened carefully to parents’ views. The 

draft policy has been available online for parents to view and comment on and now it is ready to go to Governors for 

approval. I want to thank all the parents who have contributed to this process as we wanted to ensure that the       

curriculum took into consideration our community’s views whilst meeting the statutory elements. Thank you! 

Please see the draft policy and consultation information on the school website. 

Brimrod Primary School 

Newsletter 

Friday 1st May 2020 

Hi Everyone! 

I hope you are all continuing to stay safe and well. For many of 

you this is an important time and you and family members will be 

fasting. I know from talking to many of you over the last week that  

fasting is difficult in the current situation, however I know you are all 

amazing resourceful people and you will find a way.  

Thank you to those of you who have sent photographs of activities 

you are doing at home. Remember that if you would like to share 

anything you are doing then please send emails or photographs to: 

head@brimrodprimary.rochdale.sch.uk 

We hope to see you all soon. Stay safe and take care! 

Mrs. Thompson and everyone at Brimrod 

 

Just a reminder that every child in school has access 

to both Mymaths and Bug Club. These are not new 

things and children have had work set on these two 

platforms every week for the last two years.  

Bug Club 

Website:   www.activelearnprimary.co.uk 

Your child will have a school log in and password  to 

access their own set of books and activities. 

Mymaths 

Website:    www.mymaths.co.uk 

Your child will have a school username and a school 

password.  They will also have their own personal 

details to log them into their own account.  

If you are struggling to get your child logged on 

please email me on: 

head@brimrodprimary.rochdale.sch.uk 

Mr. Taylor 

taking his daily 

exercise in his 

local park. 

Miss  Jowle 

Learning new skills! 

Miss Smith 

Miss Smith 

Daily Exercise 

Stay Home and Stay Safe! 


